Allen, Amber

From: Jennifer Burcin

Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022 9:18 PM
To: PAZ Preservation

Subject: Demolition of 1505 Forest Trail

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***
Austin Historic Landmark Commission,

| received a letter that there will be discussion regarding a property at 1505 Forest Trail which my own backyard is
against on February 28, 2022. | have multiple concerns about the property being torn down. | have reviewed the
historical significance of the property over the years. It adds a lot of significance to the Tarrytown neighborhood. It
would be devastating for it to be destroyed for investment purposes.

I’'m also requesting a copy of the case form that allows my neighbors and myself to object to the demolition and write
our reasoning. There are many neighbors on Forest Trail absolutely opposed to the demolition.

Thank you for your time and your commitment to maintaining the city of Austin!

Sincerely,

Jennifer Burcin DDS

Sent from Jennifer's iPhone

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





